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March 4, 2010

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Alfred Alessi and I own a water bottling plant in Mt. Pleasant Township, PA.
My company, Fox Ledge, Inc. bottles both natural spring water from our onsite spring
and distilled water from our onsite well. With all the negative news and problems
surfacing regarding the drilling for natural gas, [ am deeply concerned. We have high
quality water, far away from any industrial pollutants. The possibility of contamination
or anything else that may alter the flow or cause a change in either water would be
devastating to the company, townships tax base, its employees which presently number
over 100.

It is my understanding that drilling and more importantly “fracking” will possibly soon
commence at the Matoushek site. This site is only 1.25 miles from the Fox ledge plant.
The close proximity of any natural gas drilling to Fox Ledge, Inc. I believe has the
potential of disaster. I would greatly appreciate the DRB giving due consideration to my
concerns.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Alfred R. Alessi
President & CEO
Fox Ledge, Inc.




